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PLEDGES AND PAYMENTS OF THE 2019 DCF CONTRIBUTIONS
(Updated as of March 2, 2020)

(Document prepared by the Technical Cooperation Section)



The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) wishes to inform about the offers and payments that have been received to the 2019 OAS Development Cooperation Fund (OAS/DCF) Programming Process. 

The Executive Secretariat hereby informs that, as of March 2, 2020, it has received pledges and contributions from the following countries:


	Country
	Pledge amount
DCF 2019
	Contribution amount
DCF 2019[footnoteRef:1] [1:  Member States shall make their annual contributions to the OAS/DCF no later than October 31 of each year. The deadline to make contributions to the Development Cooperation Fund was extended from October 31, 2019 to March 31, 2020.] 


	Antigua and Barbuda
	
	

	Argentina
	
	

	Bahamas
	20,000.00
	20,000.00

	Barbados 
	16,400.00
	16,400.00

	Belize
	
	

	Bolivia
	
	

	Brazil
	
	

	Canada
	
	

	Chile
	
	

	Colombia
	
	

	Costa Rica 
	30,000.00
	30,000.00

	Dominica
	5,100.00
	5,100.00

	Dominican Republic
	10,000.00
	10,000.00

	Ecuador 
	
	

	El Salvador
	32,100.00
	32,100.00

	Grenada
	
	

	Guatemala
	
	

	Guyana
	6,681.06
	6,681.06

	Haiti
	
	

	Honduras 
	7,000.00
	7,000.00

	Jamaica
	10,000.00
	10,000.00

	Mexico
	
	

	Nicaragua
	7,000.00
	7,000.00

	Panama
	39,600.00
	39,600.00

	Paraguay
	
	

	Peru
	44,139.60
	44,139.60

	St. Kitts and Nevis
	5,100.00
	5,100.00

	St Lucia
	
	

	St. Vincent
	
	

	Suriname
	
	

	Trinidad and Tobago
	
	

	United States
	
	

	Uruguay
	15,000.00
	15,000.00

	Venezuela 
	
	

	TOTAL
	248,120.66
	248,120.66



The Executive Secretariat would like to remind Member States that have not made their contributions to the 2019 DCF Programming Process to do so by March 31, 2020.
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